
 

Crime Informational – Larceny 
On October 10, 2018 at approximately 3:15 p.m. the individual in the left photo below 

wearing a black shirt is seen on CCTV entering 547 Riverside Drive. CCTV shows the individual 

remove the contents of one package and remove 2 packages before leaving the building. CCTV 

shows the individual enter the building while the 2nd individual with grey shirt stands lookout. 

The persons are last seen traveling together south bound on Broadway and boarding an MTA bus 

on Lasalle street and Broadway at approximately 3:37 pm. If the identity of either individual is 

known or if seen please contact 911 and Public Safety at 212-854-5555. 
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